
8 June 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Community Members 
Tena Koutou 
 
♦ Welcome to our new Room 1 student Charlize and 

her family to our school.  
♦ Olympic Value for this term:  Respect for Self and 

Others. 
♦ Senior Production—Many thanks to all children, 

parents and staff who assisted with the painting 
of the production backdrops.  They are looking 
great!  We will be having a further painting 
session this Friday 1—5 p.m. for anyone who 
would like to help. 

♦ This Wednesday is Support Staff Day and we want 
to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all 
our wonderful teacher aides, office staff and 
caretaking staff who support staff and students in so 
many ways. 

Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week     
“Love the moment, and the energy of that 
moment will spread beyond all boundaries.” 
                        Corita Kent (American Graphic Artist) 

RRRRegardsegardsegardsegards    
Mavis Glasgow  Mavis Glasgow  Mavis Glasgow  Mavis Glasgow      
(Principal)(Principal)(Principal)(Principal)  

Events This Week 
Mon 8 June—Nutrition lesson—Rms 9 & 10 
Tues 9 June—School Council meeting 
Wed 10 June—Franklin Tackle day—selected boys 
Fri 12 June—Hot Dog day 
Fri 12 June—School Assembly—2.15p.m.  (Weather 
permitting.   Cancellation will be on our website.) 

 

Events Next Week 
Tues 16 June—International Test Spelling 
Thurs 18 June—Yr 7/8 Technology 
Fri 19 June—School PTA Disco (See advertisement) 

 

Prior Notice:  Ag Day chickens, for families who 
ordered, will be available for collection from 1.45 pm 
on Tuesday 23 June. 

 

• To parents who are notifying us of children’s 
absences via a phone or email message.  This assists 
us greatly and saves office time in ringing. 

• To those who have been supporting Yr 7 & 8s 
fundraising efforts. 

Southern Stars Charitable Trust Ltd presents: 
The Emperor’s New Clothes 

Logan Campbell Centre—Greenlane 
Saturday 4th July 

Free tickets available from Principal 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future. 
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www.buckland.school.nz 

 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 8 T 2 15 
 

The ………………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: _________________(enter family name) 

Three—Way Conferences 
We look forward to discussing your child’s progress 
and achievement with you and your child.  Therefore 
we have organised Three-Way Conferences to be held 
over two days again this year.  These will be for 15 
minute durations.  Dates and times are: 
  Wednesday 24 June—2-5pm 
  Thursday 25 June—3.15—8pm 
Please see the form on the back of this newsletter and 
make an appointment by returning to the drawer in 
the school office as soon as possible.  Appointments 
will be allocated on a first in basis. 

 
 

This Friday 12 June 
Hot Dogs $2.00 each / Iceblocks $1.00 each 

Orders to your classroom teacher  
before start of school on Friday 

Scholastic Book Club 
Scholastic Book Club orders close this Thursday 11 
June.  Please place orders in the drawer in the school 
office foyer.  Cheques should be made out to 
“Scholastic NZ”. 

For Sale 

Kindling bags 
50% proceeds go towards Yr 7/8 Wellington camp. 

Order form available in the school foyer 
 

For Sale 

Samosas 
Each weigh 100gm and measure approx. 11 cm 

6 per tray—fresh and ready to freeze 
Vege—$10 per tray 
Lamb—$10 per tray 

Butter Chicken—$12 per tray 
They do not contain peanuts, peanut oil or pork 

Order forms available from the school office  
or a Room 10 Family 

Orders and payment need to be in by 12 June 



 
 
 
 

Please complete this form and return to the drawer in the school office by Friday 19 June.   
Conference requests will be allocated as they are received. 

 

Child’s name:         Room No.  Child’s name     Room No. 
 

…………………………………….           ...……….…  …………………………..……               ………….. 
 

…………………….…...…….……           ….....……..  ………………..…………...…                ….….…… 
Please provide 3 preferred times—number 1 to 3 

Please note there are no appointments available between 5.00 and 5.45 pm on Thursday. 

Wednesday 24 June    2pm—5 pm 

2.00—2.15 2.15—2.30 2.30—2.45 2.45—3.00 

3.00—3.15 3.15—3.30 3.30—3.45  3.45—4.00 

 3.15—3.30 3.30—3.45 3.45—4.00 

4.00—4.15 4.15—4.30 4.30—4.45 4.45—5.00 

   5.45—6.00 

6.00—6.15 6.15—6.30 6.30—6.45 6.45—7.00 

7.00—7.15 7.15—7.30 7.30—7.45 7.45—8.00 

Thursday 25 June    3pm—8pm 

4.00—4.15 4.15—4.30 4.30—4.45 4.45—5.00 

For all Buckland School students and family 

0-7 years old MUST be accompanied by an adult 

Children must be picked up from inside the hall 

All ages welcome 

Grocery Raffle 

Grocery raffle tickets for Ag Day will be coming home with 
the eldest/only child this week.  Each family is expected to 
sell at least one book of 10 tickets.  Tickets are $2 each. 
No grocery items will be required to be donated by families 
as we seek donations from companies.  If you would like to 
sell more than one book please text/phone Alicia on 021 405 
666 or Deborah on 0274 106 515. 
Extra books will also be available from the office.  There 
will be 4 prizes for the families who sell the most books. 

DISCIPLINE WITHOUT SHOUTING, FORCE 
OR FLUSTER 

With John Cowan 
Franklin Baptist Church, 128 Victoria St West, Pukekohe 

Learn to get co-operation from your kids—even the tricky, 
strong-willed ones!  Strategies for firm but fair discipline 
using effective, peaceful and relationship-enhancing 
techniques with less noise, anger and resentment that will 
help kids think, solve problems and make better decisions.  
John will also explore sibling rivalry and ways to deal with 
bullying. 

Women’s Event—Friday 19 June 7-9pm 
$10 per ticket, supper provided 

Men’s Event—Saturday 20 June 7.15 –9.15 am 
$15 per ticket, includes breakfast 

Tickets available from theparentingplace.com 
Or Church office on 238 8544 

THE MANY FACES OF GIFTEDNESS 
Offering an exciting array of workshops and presentations 
for children and young people.  Hosted by the New Zealand 
Association for Gifted Children. 

Waikato University 
3-5 July 2015  (Registration by 10 June) 

For full info & to register  
visit http://nzagc-40th-anniversary.org.nz 

YOUNG AT ART HOLIDAY & CRAFT WORKSHOPS 
Holiday programme just released 

Visit www.youngatart.co.nz or 
Email anna@youngatart.co.nz or phone 0297 712 923 
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